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The DEIS included an evaluation of how the CRC project would affect

greenhouse gas emissions.  The greenhouse gas analysis, which was

reviewed and validated by an independent expert panel, found that the

project would be expected to reduce the number of autos crossing the

river each day, increase transit ridership, and reduce greenhouse gas

emissions.  These effects are due primarily to reducing the duration of

severe congestion, extending light rail transit to Vancouver, and adding a

new toll to the highway crossing. 

The FEIS (Section 3.19) updates this evaluation and includes various

additional measures that could further reduce greenhouse gas

emissions. 

Regarding financing and other projects, there are practical limits on the

number of major projects that can be implemented simultaneously.  This

was considered when regional leaders developed and adopted the

Metropolitan Transportation Plan and the Regional Transportation Plan,

both of which include the Columbia River Crossing project. Full financing

for the CRC project has not yet been finalized. However, a large portion

of the project funding is expected to be from tolls collected from vehicles

using the new crossing – funds that would not be available without the

project.  Federal transit funds would not be used to pay for highway

elements of the project.  See Chapter 4 of the FEIS for further discussion

of project financing.
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